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NOTIFICATION (STUDENTS)

MID-SEMESTER EXAMINATION-ODD SEMESTER 23-24

The mid-semester examination for all Undergraduate programmes and some
Postgraduate programmes will start on the 11th of September 2023. The detailed
timetable for the same is also posted along with this and also on the SJU website. The
timetable for those postgraduate courses which are not listed here will be posted by the
respective PG coordinators.

There will be only one mid-semester examination for all UG and PG programmes. A
student who fails to write the mid-semester examination may register for the makeup
examination by paying the required examination fees. Even though there are no
minimum marks for the Continuous Assessment (CA) to pass a course, it is advisable to
score at least 50%of the maximum mark in each course so that it will be relatively easier
to have a passing grade in that course.

Kindly note that the students are expected to follow the instructions which will be
posted on a later date.

The rules regarding the prevention of malpractice are posted on the examination section
notice board and also on the University website.
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